
HAVE A BLESSED CHRISTMAS!

 
The following appeared today, December 25, 2024, in the Minnesota StarTribune. It is a 

reprint of a Christmas Benediction which appeared in the Journal, a paper that would 

eventually become the Minnesota Star Tribune. It appeared on Christmas Eve in 1937 under 

the headline “Benediction on Christmas Eve.” This was considered important for readership 

in the depth of the Great Depression. It’s a simple message. Perhaps it’s relevant for you 

today. It is for me.   

                       Benediction on Christmas Eve                  

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL! 

Steve Bakke 

http://home.comcast.net/~steve_bakke/site/

